Libya: Security Council to discuss Goldstone report next week

October 8, 2009
Ynet News
Original Source: http://www.ynetnews.com/Ext/Comp/ArticleLayout/CdaArticlePrintPreview/1,2506,L-3787020,00.html
Libya's ambassador to the UN said following a Security Council meeting that the council had decided to discuss the Goldstone report next week.

 

He said the discussion had been delayed from Wednesday because many ambassadors had been absent and also because it needed to be translated into six different languages before it could be brought before the council. (Yitzhak Benhorin, Washington)
